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December 19, 2024

Joseph T. Ganzer, Senior Staff Attorney
Milwaukee Metropolitan Sewerage District
260 W. Seeboth Street

Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Ganzer,

Thank you for your letter of December 2, 2024, notifying us of your intention to destroy
obsolete records of the Milwaukee Metropolitan Sewerage District:
e Diggers Hotline Records, 1999-2009

The Wisconsin Historical Society declines your offer of the records being offered and
waives the sixty-day notification period specified in Wis. Stat. § 19.21. You may use this
letter as an authorization to dispose of future records created in those series without
having to provide notification to the Society. You are still required to maintain future
records created in this series for the minimum retention time specified in Wisconsin
Statutes or as specified in schedules approved by the Wisconsin Public Records Board.

Sincerely,

Abbie Norderhaug, State Archivist

Library, Archives, and Museum Collections
Wisconsin Historical Society

816 State Street

Madison, WI 53706

(608) 264-6478
abbie.norderhaug@wisconsinhistory.org
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